
It’s that time of school again when units wrap up, things are reviewed, and end 

of year activities happen!  Here is a list of things you need to know as we come to the close of 

second grade! 

 Monday, May 28 – No school in honor of Memorial Day

We will Tuesday, May 29, 1:30 pm – Vermicomposting bin sorting – 
be sorting our worm bin contents and planting seeds with the castings.  We will 
then rebuild the bin for the worms to continue to compost.  We will need 5-8 
lbs of newspaper, a bag of plain garden soil, and sieves, colanders, strainers, or 
screens (you will get these back).  Anyone that wants to help is welcome! 

I will be joining the students on this Wednesday, May 30, 1:30 – Wetlands Walk with Mrs. Gaughenbaugh – 
walk as well as Mrs. Jenkins and her class.  We will need to wear old play clothes and have our rubber boots.  Please send 
an extra pair of socks with your child. 

See the information that has already come home. Thursday, May 31, 1:15 pm – Birthday Giving Party – 

See the information that has already come home. Thursday, May 31, 2:15-2:35 – KidzTempo music program – 

Please return the Investigations math reference book you have at home. Friday, June 1 – Math Books Due – 

We will be visiting the wetlands again.  Please make sure your child wears Tuesday, June 5, 1:30 – Wetlands walk – 
old play clothes to school. We will need rubber boots and a change of socks. 

Please see the information that has already come home.  Please be Thursday, June 7, all day – Fun/Field Day – 
sure your child has on tennis shoes and brings a shirt change and sock change.  There will be lots of playing so we want 
your child to be dressed appropriately.  They will also be getting wet that day.  When your child leaves for the day, be sure 
s/he does not leave anything at school.  Thanks! 

This is the teacher’s last day, so if your child forgot anything, we will still be in the Friday, June 8 – No School – 
building. 

Thank you for a fabulous year!  I honestly don’t know when I have had a better one.  You have been 

such wonderful parents and your children are amazing!  I hope to see you next year as your child 

enjoys learning the STEM way again!` 


